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PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS  
REGULAR MEETING, SEPTEMBER 29, 2006 

 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY MET IN 
REGULAR SESSION WITH THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
                                 Dick Downey                               Chairman 
                                 Kit Shy                                         Vice-chair 
                                 Dale Hoag                                     Commissioner 
                                 Ric Ferron                                     County Administrator 
                                 Debbie Livengood                        Clerk to the Board  
 
County payroll and accounts payable were approved from the following funds: 
 
                                 County General                            $175,197.42 
                                 Road & Bridge Department             46,661.29 
                                 Emergency Service                          10,722.97 
                                 Social Service Department              14,635.74 
                                 Capital Improvement                       15,917.84 
 
                                                                Total              $263,135.26 
 
The Sheriff’s report for the months of May, July, August, and September were approved. 
 
Commissioner Hoag and Shy both had to be excused from the meeting at 1:15pm. 
 
Commissioner Downey met with Bob Gilchrist, who was representing Dark Skies.  He 
explained to Mr. Downey that Dark Skies is interested in installing architectural lighting 
on the courthouse grounds, at no cost to the county, that would advocate the utilization of 
modern outdoor lighting and preserve the darkness of the night sky.  Dark Skies would 
like to present a design to the commissioners to view and receive their approval.  Dark 
Skies will pay for all contract labor and materials, complete the project in a timely 
fashion and leave the premises in a finished condition.   No decision could be made since 
there was only one commissioner in attendance.  Commissioner Downey expressed to 
Mr. Gilchrist that he would share this information with the other two commissioners for 
their input. 
 
Being no further business the Board adjourned at 2:15pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


